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Citizens Water Advocacy Group recognizes that the aquifer known as the Prescott Active 

Management Area is not in safe yield.  CWAG, therefore, is concerned about the impact large 

annexations could have on this threatened and limited water supply. CWAG's position on 

annexations within the PAMA will be based on a case-by-case evaluation. The factors CWAG 

will consider include, but are not limited to, the following:  the size of the annexation; the 

proposed use of the property; the water demand and its potential adverse effect on achieving safe 

yield and maintaining base flow in the Upper Verde River; the availability of new water; the 

density of residential development; and a comparison with likely alternatives to the annexation. 
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